
 

From: Paul Marshall [mailto:bpoffice@diobeth.org]
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 5:11 AM
To: Meyers, Ruth
Subject: Re: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music
 
Dear Ruth,
 
We have been using the new rite. Previously we used the Washington DC rite.
 
Inasmuch as vestries and rectors have to report their decisions and feedback to me, I am probably the one you
should contact. So far, the small number who have used it have done so without making observations about
the rite itself.
 
Best,
 
Paul 
 
 

FW:	Standing	Commission	on	Liturgy	and	Music
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